
CIRCULAR 
 

IIS/JED/PRL/2022-23/53                                                                                 Date: November 24, 2022 

Subject: Postponement of Health Awareness Session scheduled today - November 24, 2022 
 
Dear Concerned Parents, 
 
This is to convey to you all that the Health Awareness Programme scheduled today (Thursday,  

November 24, 2022 at 6.00 PM in Boys’ Section Auditorium of International Indian School, Jeddah 

has been postponed to next week due to bad weather conditions. 

 
A separate notification regarding next date will follow. 
 

 

 

(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
                                                                                                                                       Principal 

 
 
 

Copy to: 

 VP-GS 
 COE & VP-BS- i/c  
 AO 
 HM-I-II-BS & GS 
 HM-III-V-BS & GS 
 Supervisor – KG  
 System Administrator 
 All students of KG to V - BS & GS 
 Estate Section 
 Transport Section 
 School Website 

 

Copy for information to: 

 SMC 
 School Observer (WR) 
 Higher Board 

  

 
 


